
Year 1 Phonics 
Screening Check



What is phonics?

• Children have 25 mins daily discrete 
phonics lessons. 

• Children are taught to read by breaking 
down words into separate sounds or 
‘phonemes’ (segmenting). They are then 
taught how to blend these sounds 
together to read the whole word 
(blending). 

• There are around 40 different sounds.







What is the check for?

- The check is to assess your child’s 
phonic knowledge.

- This will help us to know how best 
to teach and support your child with 
their reading.



When will the check take place?

The check will happen in school at 
the beginning of June.



What will the check consist of?

- 40 words for your child to read.
- Half the words will be real words.
- Half the words will be nonsense 
words.



-The check will take around 10 minutes.

-They will be asked to read a word and 
blend the sounds together. e.g. d-o-g –
dog.

-Children will be told if the word is a 
real or nonsense, with a corresponding 
alien image.





Encourage them to use their sounds and actions 

to find the sound they need.  

Children can practise their phonics by playing 

games online. Many games check real and 

nonsense words. 

How can you help?



How can you help?

• Websites
www.phonicsplay.co.uk (£12/year)

Phonics screening check: 2023 materials - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

• Phonics School Books
• Phonics Parent Newsletters 
(available on TEAMs)
• Don’t forget to read for pleasure!

http://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/phonics-screening-check-2023-materials


REMEMBER: Phonics is not the only way you 

become a good reader.

-Continue to read with your child

-Sound out, re-read to check it makes sense.

-Ask questions about the book;

-And most importantly ENJOY READING!

How can you help?



FAQs

What is the pass mark?

The pass mark is subject to change. However, over the last 2-3 years the 
pass mark has been 32/40. 



FAQs

What happens if my child doesn’t 
pass?

If your child does not pass the Phonics Screening check this year, they will 
re-take the screener the following year (when they are in Year 2) with the 
next Year 1 cohort. They will continue to be supported with their Phonics in 
Year 2.



FAQs
What is the most useful resource to 
help at home?

We highly recommend using the government website which has past 
screening check materials available to use. 

https://www.gov.uk/education/phonics

https://www.gov.uk/education/phonics

